
Williamson Conservation and Sporting Club   

6786 Pound Road   

Williamson, NY 14589   

Meeting Minutes for Tuesday October 1st, 2024  

Call to Order  

Treasurer Jeff Kunzer called the meeting to order at 7:00 PM immediately following the Pledge of 

Allegiance to the Flag.  

  

Members in attendance: Tim Montondo, Russ Darrow, Luis Rivera, Chris Milner, Joe Amorese, Steve 

Benedict, Jeff Kunzer, Eric Giebner, Bob Crombach, Ron Nearing and Bill Jolliff. 

 

Officers Reports  

• Minutes for the September 3rd meeting were read and approved. 

• Club Treasurer Jeff Kunzer gave his report for September.  His report was approved.  Jeff 

reported there were 552 paid members as of September 30, 2024.  

  

Old Business:  

• Member Jon Jordan is looking for members to help set up and operate an archery range. 2 have 

stepped up so far.  Contact Jon at: jon.jordan395@gmail.com if you would like to help, 

• Boy Scout Troop 356 from Irondequoit camped out on the club grounds beginning Friday 

afternoon September 13th through Sunday morning September 15th.  It went well for them and 

the club.  They did a great job cleaning up spent brass on the range and their camping area. 

• More dead or dying ash trees have been cut down making the Sporting Clay’s shooting area less 

hazardous.  The bucket truck served that purpose well and may no longer be needed so it will be 

looking for a buyer.  For anyone that wants some good white ash tree logs for firewood, and easy 

to get to, send a note to Jeff K. 

• The Project Appleseed program held at the club on Saturday and Sunday, September 21st and 

22nd went quite well with 17 shooters.  However, some of the prone position shooting may have 

resulted in some cartridges striking the overhead berms. 

 

New Business 

• Charlie Schweigert will be doing his world famous perch and walleye fish fry on Saturday 

November 2nd.  Other great food brought in by members will be available also.  Enjoy some 

great food and shooting on that day.  Mark your calendar. 

• Hunter’s Tour Shoot will be held here at WCSC on Saturday and Sunday, October 12th and 13th.  

Club members are needed to volunteer their time to make this a smooth, successful and money 

making event for the club.  Volunteer time counts toward your reduction in member renewal fee.  

Helpers should be at the club house by 8:15 each morning and dress according to the weather.  

New members or anyone not doing this before will be paired with a member who has.  Lunch 

items brought in by members will be a big help also. 

 

Other 

• The rental trailer on club property has had some maintenance issues reducing its value as a 

source of income and may require some changes. 
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• Staples intended to be used to attach targets to target holders have been found stapled into some 

shooting benches on the range.  Please refrain from doing this as it results in a hazard to shooters 

and their guns and equipment. 

 

 

SCOPE Report by Don Smith  

• Don was not able to attend. 

 

Adjournment  

• Motion made to adjourn at 7:35 PM.  Motion carried.  

  

Submitted by Bill Jolliff, Secretary  

  

 

 


